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Heller Announces Funding for Dayton Valley Events Center
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the National Park Service awarded the Dayton Valley Events Center $75,000 in matching grant funding.  The project’s total cost is $150,000.
“I want to thank the Administration for recognizing the need to assist Nevada’s smaller communities like Dayton with much needed funding for public facilities.  Grants such as these are a great way for the federal government to work in partnership with local communities to benefit both residents and visitors,” said Heller.

The Land and Water Conservation Fund Grants provide matching funds through states to local entities for public outdoor recreation.  This grant will help Lyon County construct permanent restrooms and concession stand at the Dayton Valley Events Center, which is used for equestrian activities.  Currently, there are no permanent restrooms on site. 
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